
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  To ask the transport and environment convener how much 

the Council is saving by switching off flashing 20mph 

warning signs outside schools, and whether she will commit 

to having them reactivated when requested by the school 

and/ or its parent council? 

Answer   
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